
 
 

St. Mary’s Parent Council Meeting 

 

13th January 2025 

Present: Helen Pritchard, Christopher Ferguson, Leslie Tang, Ian Young, & Hazel Swanston 

Apologies: Mairi Morton 

Points/Issues Arising Action/By whom 
Head Teacher Update 

Parent council funds are very healthy. 

 

Hoodies are being ordered for P7 and will be given out at Easter so that they can 

make use of them for last term. 

 

Consultation regarding RO & RE shared with council and any member of the council 

can give feedback on proposals.  

 

Time spent discussing ways to gather parental views and Helen shared some 

examples of questionnaires and polls. 

 

Books for Christmas were much better received by pupils than selection boxes – will 

this become the tradition?  

 

Rock for camp to be organised 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Discuss at relevant 

time next year. – Nov 

2025 

Chris liaising with P7 

& HT 

 

Bunny Bingo 

Bingo date will be 28th March. 

 

Chris will update 

poster that we use 

with new date and 

keep same times. 

 

Helen to organise let. 

 

Resources required will 

be discussed at next 

meeting. 

 

Chocolate gathering 

for prizes will be 

organised as part of 

book week by school. 

 

Council comments/AOB 

Council to consider funding trip to the panto next year as pupils didn’t seem to get 

the same ‘buzz’ and enjoyment from this year’s production. 

End of year school trips buses to be funded by council. 

Nursery summer event (in house) to be funded. 

 

 



 
 

 

Next meeting –Monday 3rd February 7-8 

 

 

 


